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Ref Direct Line: Please Ask For 
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9th June 2022 
 
Mr Shinjini Kapoor 
 
 
Dear Mr Kapoor  
 
Council Question – Wednesday 25th May 2022 
 
Thank you for the question you submitted to Council on Wednesday 25th May as follows: 
 
I want some clarity in regards to, is the Muslim burial section in Herringthorpe a landfill site and if 
so since how long has this been the case? 
 
I can confirm that the Muslim burial section at East Herringthorpe is not and has never been used 
as a site for landfill. 
 
I hope that you find this information useful.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 

Cllr Saghir Alam OBE 
Boston Castle Ward 
Cabinet Member for Corporate Services, Community Safety and Finance  
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